HT Update Friday 8/3/24 

P7 evenings
· We were very pleased to welcome p7 pupils and parents to the High School this week on Tuesday and Thursday nights. 
· The S1 and S6 pupils who spoke and answered questions were a real credit to themselves and the school – well done.

Parent Council Meeting 31 January 2024 
· The minutes of the last meeting are on our website Parent Council – Peebles High School (glowscotland.org.uk)
· The next meeting is on Wednesday 20 March.

Parent Council Survey
· We would be grateful if you could please complete the PHS PC Annual Parent & Carer Survey, which is open till the end of March. 
· This allows us to track changes over time and plan improvements. 
· https://app.onlinesurveys.jisc.ac.uk/s/edinburgh/parent-carer-experience-survey-2024

Anti-bullying policy
· We have been working on our policy and processes and you can find out more on our website. PHS Respect (Anti-bullying School) – Peebles High School (glowscotland.org.uk)
· This includes a new poster which is outside the school office that highlights how a pupil can report bullying.

More information
· Please follow and share our Facebook page to see some of the fantastic achievements of our young people Peebles High School (facebook.com)

I appreciate all the hard work from the whole school community this week It has been very bust and productive – thank you and have a great weekend,  

Yours faithfully,

[image: ]
Kevin Ryalls
Headteacher
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